
 

 

Stockton Public Safety Academy Parent Newsletter 

November 14th, 2016 
Announcements and Upcoming Events: 

 November 15th: CA POST (Police Officer Standards and Training) and Inglewood 
Police Department will be touring the PSA 

 November 21st-25th: Thanksgiving Break, no school! 

 November 28th: San Joaquin County Sheriff’s Department SWAT Presentation  

 December 5th & 6th: Fieldtrip to Delta College Police Academy (permission slips will be sent home the 
week of Nov 28th)  

 Upcoming Minimum Days: 
o November 29th 
o December 13th & 16th  

New Teacher! 
The PSA would like to welcome Lieutenant Chuck McLaughlin as our new Career Technical Education (CTE) 
teacher! Lt. McLaughlin is recently retired from Stockton Police Department and will be overseeing Character 
Education as well as Intro to Public Safety coursework.  
Band 
Band classes will be held every Wednesday and Thursday starting on November 30th. Students who wish to 
participate in band will be required to have good attendance and at least a 2.0 GPA. 
NOBLE 
Our 8th grade class is participating in “The Law & Your Community” hosted by NOBLE (National Organization of 
Black Law Enforcement Executives). The program is one hour a week for 12 weeks and is a hands-on 
interactive training program for young people. It is designed to improve our cadets’ communications with law 
enforcement officers and their understanding of their federal, state, and local laws.  
Rainy Days 
We will NOT be holding morning formation if it is raining. In these situations, students will report directly to 
the R-Wing rather than the football field. 
Uniforms 
An official Academy jacket has been selected and may be purchased from Code 3  
 Style: Rothco Ma-1 Flight (Bomber) Jacket 
 Color: Black 
 Sizes: Youth and Adult 
 Cost: $35 

*We will be requiring that all cadets have one of these jackets by January 1st, 2017. 
 
Odds and Ends: 

 Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/StocktonPublicSafetyAcademy 

 Sign up for the SUSD Connections Newsletter: SUSD main web page on the bottom right corner 

 Uniform purchases can made at: Code 3 Wear (www.code3wear.com) located at 304 Lincoln Center 
(209) 910-0063.  Hours: M-Sat 10-6, Sun 12-5 

 
Officer Torres:  209-933-7445 ext 2490     btorres@stocktonusd.net 
Mrs. Russo:  209-933-7445 ext 8457         mrusso@stocktonusd.net 
Maggie Torres: 209-933-7445 ext 8483   mtorres@stocktonusd.net 

mailto:btorres@stocktonusd.net
mailto:mrusso@stocktonusd.net
mailto:mtorres@stocktonusd.net

